Hello All!


We spent most of November learning about the Pilgrims and the Indians and the first Thanksgiving.  We celebrated Thanksgiving with a feast with Ms. Carrie’s class.  The kids had fun interacting with Ms. Carrie’s class.
We also worked on the letters G, H, and I.  The students are learning to recognize the letters when they see them around the classroom.  Along with writing names every day each student is working on recognizing shapes, letters, and colors individually with Ms. Kayla, Ms. Brandi, or Ms. Laura.  You can help your student by asking what color or shape they things that they play with are.  Also in January we are going to start learning our phone number, address and birthday.  Please fill out the form below so that I am sure I have correct information on each student.  For those children who have more then one household please fill out information for both households.  If you do not have a landline and only use cell phones please indicate the most frequently used number and we will work on that number first. 
Thank you for sending in your box tops, pop tabs and Coke reward points.  We had 63 box tops, and 99 Coke rewards donated this month and several pop tabs.   Remember to keep sending them to school and don’t forget the Campbell’s Soup Labels.  In December we are having a canned food drive, you may donate any nonperishable food items for the local food pantry.  
A few reminders: 

1st session starts at 8:15, if you are bringing your child to school please have them here no earlier then 8:15.  2nd session starts at 11:00, please make sure your student arrives on time so that they have time to eat lunch.  In case of an emergency please don’t hesitate to contact me.  

If you are sending a lunch to school with your child please send it in a sack or a lunch bag.  We have a student in our classroom with a peanut allergy so we need to be careful with lunches that are brought from home and make sure those students do not sit at the same table.   

Our classroom tends to get hot so please layer your students so if they get hot they can unlayer.

In December we are going to work on Christmas.  Our Christmas Program is December 15 at 6 p.m.  Please have your student here by 5:45 so that we can get them ready.  
If you have any questions, concerns, or comments, please feel free to contact me. My email address is kgragg@pleasantviewr6.org or call the school (660)359-3438, between 7:45 and 8:10 or 2:00 and 3:50.

Don’t forget to check our website, http://misskaylaspreschool.weebly.com/, for updates and games for your child to play.

Thanks,


Miss Kayla

Student:_________________________

Phone number:_______________________________________________

Address:____________________________________________________

